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The Illinois Chamber of Commerce President and CEO Todd
Maisch applauds House passage of capital program

"We believe that Senate Bill 1939 is a responsible investment that will help
modernize our transportation system, increase safety on our roads, decrease
congestion, and spur economic development in our communities,” said Illinois
Chamber of Commerce President and CEO Todd Maisch.

"We are thankful to Leaders Brady and Durkin for fighting to include some of the
most pro-business reforms we have seen in recent years. We are also grateful to
Governor Pritzker and Democrat leaders for supporting transportation investment
to grow our economy and help create future financial stability in Illinois.

“Finally, we applaud the members who came together to move a bipartisan package
forward that is sustainable, constitutionally protected and ensures that all taxes paid at
the pump will go towards transportation."
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